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Lindfield Learning Village 
Works notification

NOTIFICATION OF UPCOMING WORKS COMMENCING 
WEDNESDAY 12 DECEMBER
External works will be commencing at the Lindfield Learning Village site on Wednesday 12 
December in order to widen the access road to the lower carpark. 

These works require excavation of parts of the current road, as well as the removal of some 
vegetation. The removal of vegetation will further be necessary to create the fire asset 
protection zone (APZ) which has been identified by the NSW Rural Fire Service. 

These works are anticipated to be take approximately 2 weeks. 

Local residents might observe an increase in noise levels and minor wood dust during this 
period. Access to adjacent residences throughout this time will be retained. When necessary, 
pedestrians will be directed to use alternate road or footpath routes during the various stages 
of these works.  

Site workings hours
Weekdays Monday - Friday: 7:00am - 6:00pm

Weekends Saturday:  8:00am - 3:30pm

Note: Low noise works will be undertaken outside of the above hours, as permitted by the 
authorities.
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651
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